
Lanchester E.P. (Cont) Primary School 

   

A Caring Community Where All Can Flourish 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 20th June, your child will be taking part in The Big Toddle at 

Nursery.  The Big Toddle is a great way for little ones to learn about helping 

others, whilst raising funds for vulnerable children.  Every penny raised goes 

directly to Barnardo’s. 

 

This year’s theme is Nature, so we are inviting the children to dress as something 

from the wild.  We’re hoping for caterpillars, butterflies, tigers, flowers… maybe 

a Gruffalo or two?   

 

We would love to invite you along to join in the fun.  We will be toddling around 

the school field in the morning at 10am and in the afternoon at 2pm.  Please come 

along if you can and cheer on the toddling! 

 

We are enclosing a sponsor form.  If you could return this by Friday 29th June, 

we would be most grateful. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

The Nursery Staff  


